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23rd November 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

SUPORTED STUDY OPPORTUNITIES
As you are aware, your child will be sitting a variety of National 5 and/or Higher qualifications in the forthcoming SQA exams in May 2019.  At King’s Park Secondary School we want to do everything we can to ensure your child has the greatest chance of success in these important examinations. We are delighted to announce that we are organising a selection of new supported study opportunities, focussing on: subject specific exam preparation, cross curricular study skills and stress management.  

Study Bites
Senior pupils are invited to attend a supported study “café”. This will run on a fortnightly basis after school from 4-6pm in our school assembly hall. Sessions will increase in the run-up to prelims and SQA examinations. Pupils will have a choice of subject tutorials to attend: sign-up sheets will be available beforehand. Drinks and snacks will also be on hand for some much needed sustenance! Our first planned Study Bites dates are: Tuesday 4th December, Tuesday 11th December and Tuesday 8th January. 

Study Saturdays

Senior pupils are invited to attend supported study on a Saturday. This will run on a monthly basis from 9.30am – 12.30pm in our school assembly hall. Pupils will have a choice of subject tutorials to attend: sign-up sheets will be available beforehand. Rotations will also include cross-curricular study skills and stress management. Drinks and snacks will also be available. Uniform is not required. Our first planned Study Saturdays are on: 1st December and 12th January. 

Quiet Evening Study

Senior pupils are invited to use our school library on a weekly basis as a quiet study space. This will be a supervised session from 6-8pm where pupils can work at desks or make use of our ICT facilities. Pupils should make their way home directly after school and return having eaten an evening meal. Uniform is not required. Our first planned session is on Wednesday 28th November and will run every term-time Wednesday thereafter until April 2019. 
Your support in encouraging your child to attend these opportunities is much appreciated.  

Yours faithfully
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Kirsty Ayed

Head Teacher
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Glasgow - Proud Host City of the 2014 Commonwealth Games
King’s Park Secondary – A Health Promoting School
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